
From: Stefanie Escobedo
To: Sara Elmer
Subject: FW: [External]
Date: Thursday, January 2, 2025 4:00:41 PM
Attachments: image002.png

Can you add this to the DRB packet? (Can be tomorrow when you do the minutes)
 
Thank You, 
Stefanie Escobedo
Building & Safety Manager
City of Wauwatosa
Office: 414-479-8913
Wauwatosa Self Serve Portal: Online Permitting

 
 

From: Beverly Paris <baparis49@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2025 3:57 PM
To: Stefanie Escobedo <sescobedo@wauwatosa.net>
Subject: [External]
 
Concerns about Tosa Lofts.

We have a nice quiet neighborhood. We will lose this quiet neighborhood by adding a building
that adds 357 apartments. Where will all the cars be exiting? Does Wauwatosa not want
residential homes anymore?
Will visitors of those apartments be parking on the streets around that complex. It’s very sad
that Wauwatosa has no interest in maintaining families in this city. I know how I feel about this
does not matter to the
city officials.  I wonder how they would like an apartment complex of this size in their
neighborhood.
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